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3rd March 2022 
 
 
To the Parents and Carers of Children in Year 1 – Alan Turing Class 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Y1 Phonics Screening Workshop on Thursday 17th March 2022 
 

from 8.45-9.15am   
 

In June, all Year 1 children will complete the statutory Phonic Screening Check.  This is a 
short assessment where they are given 40 words to read to make sure that all pupils have 
learned phonic decoding at an appropriate standard by the age of 6.   
 
We would like to invite you to a Phonics Screening Check Workshop for parents and carers 
on Thursday 17th March in the KS1 Hall.  The workshop will give you an idea on how to 
support your child at home.   
 
You can access the KS1 hall via the Furness Road entrance. The KS1 hall door leading on 
to the playground will be open from 8.40am  
 
Please complete the reply slip below and return by Tuesday 15th March 2022. 
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs J Edwards 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please send in your reply by Tuesday 15th March 2022 
Year 1 – Alan Turing Class - Phonic Screening Check Workshop 

 
 
Child’s Name: …………………………………… Class: …………………………………. 
 
    I am able to attend the Year 1 Phonics Screening Check Workshop on Thursday 17th   
       March 2022. 
 
    I am not able to attend the Year 1 Phonics Screening Check Workshop on Thursday  
       17th March 2022. 
 
 
 
 
Signed: ……………………………………(Parent/Carer) Date: …………………………… 
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